
March 25, 2020 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Tel rite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless- Docket No. UT-110321- Compliance Filing - Lifeline 

Qualification Report 

Dear Secretary, 

Pursuant to Order 01 in Docket No. UT-110321, Telrite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless is required to 

audit its Lifeline customers' eligibility through the Department of Social and Health Services (DSHS). 

Telrite hereby notifies the Commission that it submitted to DSHS March 25, 2020, in an electronic format 

required by DSHS, the records of its Washington Lifeline customers who qualify based on their 

participation in Medicaid, Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program, Supplemental Security Income and 

Temporary Assistance for Needy Families as of December 31, 2019. 

Once Telrite receives the audit results back from DSHS, the company will take corrective action on 

subscribers identified as being ineligible. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at regulatory@csilongwood.com 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 

itted, 

Attorney-in-Fact 

Telrite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless 
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